
We personally have two household specific items that will make it much harder to reduce out 

water usage by the appropriate amount.  Perhaps some type of exemption can be considered in 

cases such as ours.  they are: 

 

1.  My wife is undergoing weekly chemo, and will continue throughout this year and perhaps 

into next year.  Because of this, we use water to flush much more often when she is experiencing 

the "side effects" of her treatment.  In addition, when her blood pressure spikes, she is directed to 

take a very warm shower to lower it, until her meds take effect.  

 

2.  Our son will graduate from college next month and will be moving back home from student 

housing.  His occupancy will increase our water use just by being another occupant. 

 

Please consider these types of issues and perhaps include some type of exemption measures for 

them.   

 

Thank you, 

 

William Lippert 

811 North Maria Avenue 

Redondo Beach, CA 90277 

 


